Jeff recommended council follow the guidelines as outline in his slide
presentation.

POLICE DEPARTMENT

Chief Williams presented his monthly report for the month of May 2022,
The Town of Swansea Police Department issued 60 tickets, had 3 accident reports
and 37 other reports.

Reminders: National Night Out 8/4/2022; Crime Watch Meeting 8/2/2022 and
Back to School Supplies.

He also shared with the town the Hot Warrant list for the town of Swansea.

WATER DEPARTMENT

Kevin Houser water report given to council in a written format.

STREET MAINTENANCE

Zachary Smith monthly activities presented in a written report
To council,

The Mayor asked, if there was no other business to discuss could she get a motion
to adjourn. Councilman Luongo presented the motion to adjourn followed by
Councilman Williams who second. The vote was unanimous by all of council

To adjourn the meeting.

Respectively Submitted,

Margaret Harvey
Clerk Treasurer



